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FSC WELCOMES NEW APPOINTMENT TO BOARD 

The Financial Services Council (FSC) welcomes Kathy Vincent, BT’s General Manager of 

Platforms, Investments and Operations as a Director to the FSC Board.  

Ms Vincent is an experienced financial services general manager with extensive product 

knowledge in co-investment and unlisted equity transactions, asset management, managed 

funds and has proven ability in setting business strategy to drive successful business.  

Ms Vincent brings to the FSC board 25 years’ experience in the financial sector and specialist 

expertise in retail super and investment platforms, product strategy and distribution.  

FSC Chairman Geoff Lloyd said Kathy was a welcome addition to the FSC board and her wealth 

of experience and knowledge of the financial services industry will be valued.  

“Kathy has demonstrated ability in product solutions, portfolio strategies and marketing 

initiatives and these skills are highly regarded by the FSC board,” Mr Lloyd said.  

 

ENDS 

Contact: Esther Jago on 0421 102 944 or ejago@fsc.org.au 

About the Financial Services Council 

The Financial Services Council (FSC) has over 100 members representing Australia's retail and wholesale funds management businesses, 

superannuation funds, life insurers, financial advisory networks and licensed trustee companies. The industry is responsible for investing almost 

$3 trillion on behalf of more than 14.8 million Australians. The pool of funds under management is larger than Australia’s GDP and the 

capitalisation of the Australian Securities Exchange and is the fourth largest pool of managed funds in the world. The FSC promotes best 

practice for the financial services industry by setting mandatory Standards for its members and providing Guidance Notes to assist in 

operational efficiency. 
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